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The Representation Church of the OCA in Moscow
Scheduled for Restoration

On 3 rd February 2021 the bishop of Naro-Fominsk Paramonus (Golubka), the head
 of the directorate for finance and logistics of the Russian Orthodox Church, chaired
 a meeting to discuss issues concerning the restoration of the buildings of the
 representation church in Moscow of the Orthodox Church in America.

The meeting was attended by the dean of the representation of the Orthodox
 Church in America archpriest Daniel Andreyuk, the deputy chairman of the
 Department for External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate archpriest
 Nikolai Balashov, the secretary of the DECR for inter-Orthodox relations
 archpriest Igor Yakimchuk, the advisor to the department for the cultural heritage
 of the city of Moscow and interaction with religious organizations I. N.
 Kamenskikh, the secretary of the representation of the Orthodox Church in
 America priest Pavel Zuyev, the deputy director of the non-commercial unified
 service of the Moscow Patriarchy in its capacity as commissioner priest Mikhail
 Titov and the head of the department for restoration and repairs under the



 directorate for finance and logistics of the Russian Orthodox Church Ye. G.
 Inasaridze.

The buildings of the representation church of the Orthodox Church in America
 enjoy the status of part of Russia’s cultural heritage at the federal level and are in
 need of widescale restoration.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/60712/
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